
 
 
 
The NASPO ValuePoint RFP for Procurement Acquisition Support Services was released by the State of 
Hawaii on March 21, 2018.  The RFP is scheduled to close on Tuesday, May 1, 2018 at 2:30 p.m. Hawaii 
Time and its number P18001345. 
 
The Solicitation is now available to download online at: https://hiepro.ehawaii.gov/solicitation-
notices.html  
Search for the solicitation by keywords Procurement Acquisition Support Services or its number 
P18001345. 
 
All Addendum's will also be posted and available to download at the same location. If assistance is 
needed to download, please call the Hawaii Helpline at (808) 695-4620. 
The purpose of this Request for Proposals (RFP) is to establish Master Agreements with qualified offerors 
to provide acquisition support services for all Participating States.  Services do not include assistance 
and/or support in the acquisition of construction contracts.  The objective of this RFP is to obtain best 
value and achieve more favorable pricing by leveraging economies of scale (than is obtainable by an 
individual state or local government entity because of the collective volume of potential purchases by 
numerous state and local government entities).  The Master Agreement(s) resulting from this procurement 
may be used by state governments (including departments, agencies, institutions), institutions of higher 
education, political subdivisions (i.e., colleges, school districts, counties, cities, etc.), the District of 
Columbia, territories of the United States, and other eligible entities subject to approval of the individual 
state procurement director and compliance with local statutory and regulatory provisions.  The initial term 
of the master agreement shall be two (2) years with three (3) additional 12-month renewal periods. 
 
The RFP posting information is also available on the NASPO ValuePoint Vendor Information page at 
http://naspovaluepoint.org/#/Info-for-Vendors 
We express our appreciation to Donn Tsuruda-Kashiwabara and the State of Hawaii for leading this 
project and the sourcing team members from Hawaii, Montana, Nebraska, Utah, and Virginia for their 
contributions in the development of the RFP.  
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